
MBCG Meeting Notes 11/12/2021 

 

Attendees: Brian and Terry Stanhard, Dave Nordby, Judy and Gene Davis, Ray and Sarh Teschke 
Jay Johnson, Bob Stangel, Bob Johnson, Joe Lacy, Jact Bastien, Vic Soderstrom, Andy Oie 
 
Meeting called to order by President Ray Teschke at 6:40 PM.  
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT: Minutes amended to reflect correction on Ron Dennis car: “Owned a “63 1100 
AH Sprite, eventually sold that when he started driving in D/SR for Ocelot.  His current car is a ’69 MG 
Midget. “  Minutes will continue to be dispersed by Ray with a link to website. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: Dave Nordby  will begin collecting dues for 2022.  Dave will email those who 
have not yet paid.  Checks can be mailed to the PO Box for the Club which will be included in Dave’s 
email. 
The dues have increased to $25.  The current balance is about $720.0.   
 
VP Report: not present. 
  
WEB MASTER REPORT: Ray reiterated that the minutes can be found on the web-site. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
Holiday Party will be held on Dec. 11 at 6:00pm at Gene and Judy Davis’s house.  Address is N7661 
Newville Rd, Waterloo, WI 53594.  Turkey, ham and buns will be provided.  Bring a dish to pass ie 
dessert, salad, side.  Dave Nordby will purchase gift cards.  Randy Otto is organizing entertainment and 
games.  If you choose to participate in gift exchange, bring a gift for up to $20.00 – bring a gift/get a gift. 
There will be NO white elephant gifts this year. 
 
Tom Smith is currently recovering in a rehab location.  Getting stronger every week! 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
Member Larry Trmby passed away on Oct. 9. 
Tech day and Ladies Day are still up for discussion. 
A serving spoon was left at the Sussex show.  It is currently in Kaye Gmur’s possession and will be 
available for pick up at the holiday party. 
 
NEXT MEETINGS: 
December 11, Holiday Party 
January 12, regular meeting at Maple Tree Inn at 6:30ppm 
February 9, regular meeting at Maple Tree Inn at 6:30ppm 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:55pm 
 

 

 


